
The Circulatory System
Friday 29th January



Sherwood has been contacted by The Royal College 
of General Practitioners (GPs) to challenge us to find 
out about the Circulatory System, and to create 
explanation posters and short films to display/play in 
their surgery waiting rooms.

They would really appreciate our help, informing the 
public about how the heart functions and would also 
like us to make links to health.



Yesterday, you used the PALS pyramid to plan your 
posters, and drafted you paragraphs.

Today, you are going to create your posters for the GP 
surgeries.

You can either use a piece of A3 paper, or two pages 
in your book.

Remember, your work needs to be of a Y6 standard –
your paragraphs need to be well-written (by hand) 
using the key skills we identified on the PALS pyramid 
(watch yesterday’s video again if you are unsure).

Be creative, make headings bold and clear and include 
diagrams to help the reader understand (there are 
some available to download on the website.



Look at the examples on 
the next few pages.








